
Richmond Road School
Enrolments for 2025

The Richmond Road School Board invites applications for enrolment for all students wishing to attend
Richmond Road School in 2025.

Parents of students who live in the school zone should apply to assist the school to plan appropriately
for next year. Students who live in the school zone are entitled to enrol in the school.

Students who apply for our special programmes (Māori immersion unit, Samoan bilingual unit or
French bilingual unit) are selected based on criteria set out in the enrolment scheme (see our website
https://www.richmondroad.school.nz/enrolment.html). Applications can be dropped off at the School
Office or sent electronically to office@richmondroad.school.nz.

If the number of applicants who meet the criteria exceed the number of places available, students will
be selected by ballot or points system (dependent on the criteria of the special programme). If a ballot
is required, it will be held on Friday 18th October.

The approximate number of spaces for 2025 are:

Te Whānau Whāriki (Māori)
12 spaces

Mua I Malae (Samoan)
14 spaces

L’Archipel (French)
15 spaces

Kiwi Connection (English)
15 spaces for out of zone students

If you have any questions please contact the office via email at office@richmondroad.school.nz
All applications must be received at the school office, 113 Richmond Road, Ponsonby, no later
than Friday 27th September, 2024 at 12.00pm

For special programmes, the interviews will be held between the 21st and 31st October, 2024. We will
confirm the specific dates that are available and the day and time of your interview will be scheduled
and communicated with you directly from the school.
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